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ROKMASTER ANNOUNCES BOARD OF DIRECTORS CHANGE   

 

(May 19, 2015, Vancouver, B.C., Canada) - Rokmaster Resources Corp. (“Rokmaster” or the 

“Company”) announces the resignation of Mr. Manuel Delgado Nachtigall.  The Company would like to 

thank Mr. Delgado for his contributions and wish him every success in his future endeavors.   

 

For additional information on the Company and its projects, please visit the Company’s website 

www.rokmaster.com. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of 

ROKMASTER RESOURCES CORP. 

 

“John Mirko” 

John Mirko, President & Chief Executive Officer 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) nor any other regulatory authority accepts responsibility for the 

adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

John Mirko 

President and CEO 

Tel: (604) 632-9602 
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